
March 20, 1908 

Mr. Paul E. Cox, 

Veedersburg, Ind. 

My dear Cox:- 

I have given your name by this mail to Mr. Oswald Speir, who writes from 1 Madison Avenue, 
New York City, in behalf of the Goadding, McBean & Co. of San Francisco, Cal.  They are on the lookout 
for a ceramic chemist.  You will doubtless hear from Mr. Speir in a day or two. 

With kind regards, I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

CFB/B. 


